
 

 
 
 
 
Statement Attributable to the Spokesman for the Secretary-General on Nepal 
New York, 2 December 2005 

The Secretary-General welcomes the news that the Communist Party of Nepal (Maoist) has 
decided to extend by one month the unilateral ceasefire that it had declared in September. It 
will be recalled that the Secretary-General had recently called for an extension and urged His 
Majesty's Government of Nepal to reciprocate the ceasefire. 

 


